
Chris Harvey

From: Chris Harvey [charvey@ieee.org]

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2009 5:14 PM

To: 'application.2009@tw.ccsemc.com'

Cc: 'joyce.kuo@quantatw.com'

Subject: Final Issue for FCC HSPA approval

4/15/2009

Dear Celia Hsieh,
 
Please inform Quanta that Due to the distance between the antenna and end user, we are not requesting HSPA 
SAR to be repeated for sub-test 5, even though output power is higher than Rel 99 due to MPR 
implementation.  In subsequent permissive change filings, this will need to be reconsidered based on module 
changes and/or antenna location changes.
 
 
 
Best regards,
 
Chris Harvey
charvey@ieee.org
410-750-0860
 


